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I was a participant in the IDA Program a couple of years ago.  It helped me 

immensely as I only get less than $1000/mo from Social Security disability.  If it 

weren't for this program and the knowledgeable folks at the Klamath Falls HUD 

office, specifically, Donna and Michelle I would probably be using public 

transportation as the car I was driving at the time was about to die. 

 

The class gave me other insights on things I probably would not have even thought 

about.  It was a learning experience and it was interactive and filled with useable 

information.   

 

Here I am today driving a car I would not have been able to afford had it not been for 

the IDA program! 

 

Ty HUD, Donna and Michelle.  I appreciate your professionalism and help through 

this journey to a newer used car. 

 

Tim 


